From: Fowler, David

Sent: 06 June 2019 14:53

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Proposed Abacus School - 2019/2375/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Please upload objection.
Thanks,
D

David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

From: I

Sent: 06 June 2019 12:07
To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Proposed Abacus School

Dear Mr. Fowler,
Briefly, not another school in Hampstead for the love of sanity. And the lungs of your citizens.

Yours sincerely,



